Attachment 1

Drew Cloud
1321 Versailles Rd
Russia, OH 45363

Akcloud12 @gmail.com

April 14, 2016

To whom it may concern,

| wanted to thank you for the opportunity to be part of the Celina City School system. | have learned a
lot of valuable assets throughout my experience and time spent working with the Celina High School
staff and administration that | will use in my future endeavors.

After discussion with administrative pupils, | have decided | will be resigning from my position as
Intervention Specialist at Celina High School, effective August 15, 2016.

Again, | would like to thank everyone involved in making my time at Celina City Schools a positive
experience. If there is anything | can do to help with this transition, feel free to contact me at the email
listed above.

Respectfully Yours,

Drew Cloud




